
Launch of HKMA’s Facebook Page

The following is issued on behalf of the Hong Kong Monetary Authority:
 
     The Hong Kong Monetary Authority (HKMA) launched its Facebook Page today
(July 20) with a view to strengthening its communications with the public
through the social media.  The HKMA will share information on its Facebook
page in a light-hearted manner, through uploading photos, videos and
animations.  This will facilitate better understanding about the work of the
HKMA and enhance public knowledge of financial products and services.
 
     The HKMA welcomes members of the public to view, follow and share
information of the page by visiting the URL or scanning the QR code
below: www.facebook.com/hkmagovhk.
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